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Friday 21st April 2023 
 

Strike Action – Thursday 27th April 2023 
 

Dear families, 
 
I am writing to inform you of the arrangements for the upcoming strike day on Thursday 27th April 2023.  
 
South Kirkby Academy will remain open to all students and the times of the school day will remain unchanged.  
 
At the time of writing, all classes will remain open. There may be some staffing changes on the strike days which 
means your child may not have their normal class teacher. 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
 
 
Mr Adam Potter 
Head of School 

 


